M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Ed Massey, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:           Kathy Reutman

DATE:
May 31, 2017
RE:
For your Information:  Contract and Memorandum of Agreement for Boone County Board of Education-Children Inc.- Boone County Early Learning Center/Quality Improvement combined grants FY 18.  

      The Boone County Head Start Quality Improvement grant Contract and Memorandum of Agreement was received after the April Board meeting with a due date for approval prior to the May Board meeting. The contract was approved, signed and submitted by the May 25, 2017 due date.

                        In March a collaborative team, Children Inc., Boone County Schools and Head Start participated in the 2017 School Readiness Summit sponsored by the Governor’s Office of Early Childhood.
  
                        Each team was eligible for up to three grant opportunities. Teams were encouraged to collaborate, to the extent possible, to ensure all money is used to support the entire community.  Summit Teams were required to include all requested Quality Improvement Grants into their action plan, justifying the need for the grant(s) as part of their overall plan to improve school readiness in their community.
                        The Boone County Team wrote and received three Quality Improvement grants.  The Governor’s Office of Early Childhood combined grants 1 & 2.
      I have attached a copy of the Boone County Board of Education-Children Inc.- Boone County Early Learning Center/Quality Improvement combined grants FY 18 contract and the Memorandum of Agreement for your reference.
